
Annual Organizational Meeting 

November 4, 2015                                 

7:00 p.m. 

 

City Clerk Karen Haischer called this annual organizational meeting of the Hancock City 

Council to order on Wednesday, November 4, 2015 in the Council Chambers at 7:00 p.m.  

The United States Flag was honored with the following  Councilors Bauman, Hodur, 

McKenzie, Belej, Slivon and Blau being present. 

Absent:  Councilor Tuisku  

 

The purpose of this meeting follows: 

1.  Nominations to elect a Mayor for a one year term. 

2.    Nominations to elect a Mayor Pro-Tem for a one year term. 

 

Next regular meeting is Wednesday, November 18, 2015. 

 

City Clerk Haischer called for nominations for Mayor for a one year term: 

Nominations Open: 

 

Moved by Councilor Slivon and seconded by Councilor Hodur to nominate Lisa McKenzie 

as Mayor for a one year term. 

Nominations 

Nominations 

Nominations were closed 

Unanimous vote in favor of Lisa McKenzie as City of Hancock Mayor for a one year term. 

Motion Carried. 

 

Mayor McKenzie called for nominations for Mayor Pro-Tem for a one year term: 

Nominations Open:  

 

Moved by Councilor Hodur and  seconded by Councilor Slivon to nominate Ted Belej as 

Mayor Pro-Tem for a one year term.  

Nominations 

Nominations 

Nominations were closed 

Unanimous vote in favor of Ted Belej as City of Hancock Mayor Pro-Tem for a one year 

term. 

Motion Carried. 

 

Moved by Councilor Belej and seconded by Councilor Slivon to excuse Councilor Tuisku 

from tonight’s meeting as she just had surgery. 

Yes:  All 

No:  None 

Motion Carried. 

 

 

Moved by Councilor Belej and seconded by Councilor Hodur that this annual organizational 

meeting of the Hancock City Council be adjourned.  Time: 7:04 p.m. 

Yes:  All 

No:  None 

Motion Carried. 

 

___________________________                   ________________________________ 

Lisa McKenzie, Mayor                                    Karen Haischer, CMC  City Clerk                                             

 

 

This meeting was properly advertised and posted and all Councilors notified. 


